
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 3 Homework – 24.01.25 

Maths 

This week, we have been 

continuing to practise column 

subtraction. Have a go at the 

below calculations. Don’t forget 

to show the exchange. 

a. 826-209    b. 561-36 

c. 614-357     d. 948-661  

e. 721-45      f. 492-89  

Literacy 

This week, we have been learning 

the difference between standard 

English and non-standard English. 

Remember, standard English is the 

polite, formal way of speaking or 

writing and uses the correct 

grammatical rules. Try and write 

sentences, maybe within speech, 

that include standard English. 

 

Geography 

Next week, we will be looking 

at the human and physical 

features of 

Nottingham/Nottinghamshire. 

See if you can make a table 

and include some of these. 

TTRockstars 

Next week, we are beginning our 

multiplication and division unit. 

As we know, our times tables 

are so important. It would be 

beneficial to practise your 3x, 

4x and 8x tables on 

TTRockstars in preparation for 

this unit. 

Homework due on Wednesday 

29th January. 

Next week’s spellings – Adding suffixes beginning with a vowel 

1. gardening    2. gardener   

3. limiting     4. limited 

5. limitation    6. happening 

7. forgetting    8. forgotten 

9. beginning    10. beginner 

11. prefer     12. preferred 

 

 


